
Two Positive Tests in Flathead County: One a Resident and One a Non-
resident  
 
Kalispell, MT – On Friday, March 20, 2020, Flathead City-County Health Department received notice via 
the Department of Public Health and Human Services (DPHHS) that Flathead County has two positive tests 
for novel coronavirus (COVID-19.) The first individual is a male in his 50’s and is not a resident of the 
Flathead County.  The second individual is a male in his 30’s and is a resident of Flathead County. Both 
individuals engaged in domestic out-of-state travel.  
 
The Health Department will not be providing any more information until the virtual press briefing.  
 
More information will be provided at a virtual joint press briefing with Flathead City-County Health 
Department and Kalispell Regional Healthcare on Saturday, March 21 at 10:00am.  
 
Join the press briefing from a computer, tablet or smart phone at 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/149417941  
For additional information, visit the DPHHS website at 
https://dphhs.mt.gov/publichealth/cdepi/diseases/coronavirusmt 
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